Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Diep, Vanessa [Vanessa.Diep@aecom.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2011 5:10 PM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: Just Tires site in Livermore, CA

Attachments: URS Site Map.pdf; Goodyear Livermore, CA. Analytical Report.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Mail_Cases_Plopping

Donna,

We have been contracted by Goodyear Tire Company to remove and replace a in-ground hydraulic lift. A previous
environmental assessment has found TPH-diesel and oil above the ESLs in a sample collected adjacent to the lift. | spoke
with Jerry Wickham and he said that | would need to send over the data to you and that you would decide if the DEH
would open a case. Hereitis. Please let me know if | need to send anything else over. We are trying to schedule the
work. Our plan is to excavate a 10x10x12 ft hole (at lift number 5) to remove the lift and any impacted soil. We will also
collect confirmation samples

thanks

Vanessa Diep

Project Geologist
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